
 

Donations for Christmas Fair 

Thank you so much to everyone who has 

donated items for the Christmas Fair. It is 

not too late to bring in the following items 

if you are able to for the Fair on Friday:  

Infants  

 any chocolate donations to be used 

on the Chocolate Tombola stall 

 “lucky bags” - white bags have been sent home for 

children to decorate and fill with an unused gift item 

to the value of at least £1 please  

Juniors 

 any unopened bottle (alcoholic/soft drinks, toiletries, 

etc) to be used for the Bottle Tombola stall 

 please bring a box (decorated or not) filled with an 

unused gift item to the value of at least £1 for the 

Deal or No Deal stall  

School have kindly made Friday 2nd December a non-

uniform day as a thanks for all the donations.  

Elfridges Tickets Available Now 

Tickets are still available for this year’s 

Elfridges Christmas shop, which takes 

place during the school day on Friday 9th 

December. Please click here to purchase 

your children’s tickets.  

PTA Diary Dates 

Live Now! 

Secure your slot to visit 

Santa’s Grotto at the Fair  

Live Now! 

Children's Christmas card  

and gift designs are now 

available to view & order  

 

 

Friday 2 December  

Optional donations for 

Christmas Fair 

 Infants: Lucky Bag  

and chocolate 

 Juniors: Deal or No 

Deal box and a bottle 
 

Friday 2 December 

PTA Christmas Fair:           

5-7pm at the Infant School       

Free Entry  
 

Friday 9 December 

Elfridges Christmas Shop - 

tickets must be purchased 

in advance.  

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere


If you have a joke you’d like to share 

with us, please contact us by email  

 
        Joke of the Week 

What do pandas use to make 
pancakes? 

 

A pan…...dur! 
 

Luke W, Year  4 

Online Shopping  Children’s Christmas Card Designs 

 

If you are shopping online over 

the coming days/weeks for 

Christmas presents, please 

considered signing up to an 

Easy Fundraising or Amazon 

Smile account and choosing  

Boldmere PTA as your charity. 

Both are free for you to sign up 

to and the PTA will receive a 

donation every time you make 

a purchase. Thank you.  

 

To view and order, please visit the MyChildsArt 

website, log in with the username: Boldmere and 

password MpwTrCQm Search for your Child’s 

name and follow the instructions to choose your 

items. To receive a 10% discount, order before 

2/12/22 using code Boldmere at checkout. 

Santa’s Grotto 

Tickets for your child to visit Santa in his Grotto at the 

Christmas Fair are now on sale on our website . Tickets 

are priced at £4 per child for a visit to meet Santa and  

receive a gift. Please note that Santa’s Grotto can only 

be visited with a pre-booked slot. We do have limited 

availability and some slots have already sold out. 

Thank You 

We would like to say a big 

Thank You to Boldmere 

Hardware for donating 

Christmas trees to the 

schools - the trees look 

fantastic! 

mailto:boldmere.pta@gmail.com
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/charity/homepage.html
https://smile.amazon.com/gp/charity/homepage.html
https://mychildsart.co.uk/order/parent-portal/login/
http://www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere

